

TLT Steering Group meeting 13th June 2017

Present: Flo Greaves (chair), Geoff greaves, Chris Carmichael, Sally Bramhall, Joe Botting, Lucy Muir, Nick Talbott

Apologies: David Strachan

Arising from May Minutes

Outstanding Actions from previous meetings:

Organisation Subscription to Herb Garden Community Café – **Geoff** to pay membership of £10

Popup design/production – **Nick** to propose design

School Liaison – **Nick** to contact Jo Chittenden re timescale and scope for assembly sessions

Permaculture update – **Flo** to produce an email update on Permaculture Wales activities, and provide evidence of benefits to Powys residents for PTLCC's monitoring return.

Action Flo to circulate email update.

Outstanding Actions from May meeting:

Nick to follow up Rock Park hydro potential with Andy Bull

May Fair – **Nick** (and anyone else with photos) to share photos

Social Meeting Programme

June 27th

"Introduction to Permaculture" – Chris Evans (confirmed)

Action: Nick to talk to Sally / Alan about guarantee against loss should TLT decide to offer follow-up courses and with Chris to see if he can do something.

July 25th to be arranged

August 22nd to be arranged Joe as reserve

September 26th to be arranged

Possible speakers

Hugo Spowers – update on Riversimple

Jude Boutle – update on Town Development plans

Seed to Saucepan (new Ashfield project)

Personal resilience (Geoff Greaves)

Action: Nick to contact possible speakers

Follow up to Tomorrow Film

Donations and proceeds from showing the film came to just over £100, covering the cost of screening the film but not the hire of the premises.

The crowd-funded film "The Secret of Change" will be released in the summer. This might make a good follow-up.

Repair Café update

TFSR presence at July Café. **Action: Nick** to confirm and get info to Lucy

A-boards. **Action: Repair Café group** to continue discussions

Community Orchard update

Benches and the sign-board are now in place. The sign board will be added in due course. A celebration event will be organised and involve the "Men in Sheds" group who renovated the benches.

New Food Group

No report

PTLCC Liaison

No report

Town Council Liaison

No report

Community Opportunities Report

No report

Radnor Fringe Talk

Talk in the Platform tent from 11:45am – 12:30pm on Saturday 24th.

Agreed that there will not be a formal talk but TLT people will be present to talk about what we do. Include a slide show of meetings, projects and activities.

Action: Nick to coordinate. Print copies of the new leaflet (further revision may be needed).

Other Urgent Business

Meeting venue for TLT.

Herb Garden availability and terms for evening meetings are still to be confirmed. We hope and expect the Herb Garden will continue to be available for meetings.

Action: Sally to liaise with new Herb Garden CC management

Fallback arrangements:

Steering group to meet at Trosnant.

Commodore may be an alternative for meetings (Joe has good contacts)

Nick to find out about Celf.

Abundance Project

Flo reported progress.

Agreed to run as TLT project and support with website, mailing lists, etc.

Action: Flo to attend PAVO "meet the funders" event.

Meeting closed 8:45pm.

Next meeting at 7:30pm on Tuesday July 11th in the Herb Garden Community Café (provisional)